

Pathway Happenings!

Upcoming career speakers:

Most of the speakers this year will present virtually during advisory and all students will participate. There are some that involve sign ups which students will find in Schoology.

We are always looking for career speakers. Please consider coming into speak! Contact: kristine.somerville@spps.org.

Opportunities (please also see the CCRC newsletter):

Keystone	Jobs/Career	Website
Services	Pathway	
	Opportunities	Information session was in advisory on Sept 29
ACE	All students in	Website
	interested in	
	learning about	Information session in advisory on Oct 12
	Architecture,	
	Construction and	
	Engineering	
League of	All students	<u>Flier</u>
women's		
voters		\$100
Student		Contact information in the flier
Leaders		Contact information in the mer
Tree Trust	All students	Contact: joan.frentz@treetrust.org
Paid to		
plant trees		
this fall		
Right	All students	https://righttrack-app.stpaul.gov/
Track		
Spring		
Internships		

Skinner's Dishwasher and Phone	Students 16+	Dishwasher: \$15 an hour, Answering phones: \$12 Contact: Contact Molly Skinner molly@skinnersmn.com 651 292-9228
City of St Paul ski areas	All students 15+	Jobs available at Battle Creek, Como and Highland. \$15.00 E mail: rob.norris@ci.stpaul.mn.us

Sponsoring Interns:

Please consider sponsoring an intern this spring. We will pay them. We just need work for them! More information and please <u>fill this out</u> if interested!

- Paid 80 hour internships (approximately 10 hours/week)
- Internships from February May; applications open in October
- All 9-12th graders can apply for internships after school hours or asynchronously
- Internships can be in-person, hybrid, or virtual

District Pathway Center news:

Juniors and Seniors who want some college credit! The month of November will be the time to apply for **spring internships** and **college courses** held at the *new* Districtwide Career Pathways Center. The link to apply will be shared on October 1, 2022 in Schoology. Click here to see the courses that are being offered and other information on the pathway center. If your student wants to take part of these opportunities, they need to complete the course Career Seminar Portfolio. Please see your counselor to add the online course. Students should fill this out if interested in spring District Pathway opportunities.



Coffee shop/School store Update

We officially have the go to build walls in the foyer. And we have a contractor! We will post how the progress is going.

Below is our spirit wear. Click <u>here</u> if you would like to order!





Any questions on this newsletter?

Please contact Kris Somerville (<u>kristine.somerville@spps.org</u>)
Please note that some of this information may have been included in the CCRC newsletter.